
Tanya Peterson  
Mon 19/12/2016, 4:53 p.m.andy.gardner@parliament.govt.nz  
Hi Andy, I have attached a letter from the office of Treaty Settlements.  
Why is our Petition been handed over into the Treaty Office, as this was not put forward to 
Parliament, and the Select Committee as a Waitangi Treaty claim. 
We don't wish to come back to Wellington to be told that it's been passed on to another 
department. 
You are wasting valuable time, which my father doesn't have, at the age of 98 this Christmas 
Day. We are seeking justice for my fathers parents, my grandparents. 
The difference between my Petition and the wai 2500, the wai 2500 is verbal enquiry, with very 
little documentation to follow, where I have the documentation of proof. The Justice Department 
are stooling on this particular claim.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
  
 


